
   
 

   
 

 

Haxby & Wigginton Joint Cemetery Committee 

Haxby Town Council Office, The Memorial Hall, The Village, Haxby, York, YO32 3HT. 

Tel: 01904 750378 Email: cemetery@haxbytowncouncil.gov.uk 

 

Cemetery Grass Cutting Contract: 
 

1 April 2025 to 31 March 2028 
 

Haxby & Wigginton Joint Cemetery Committee invites tenders for the 
grass cutting in the Haxby & Wigginton Cemetery for three years, 
commencing on 1 April 2025. Tenders should be sent to the above 
address. Please mark the envelope with “Cemetery Grass cutting”. 
 
Tenders should quote prices (exclusive of VAT) as set out in the 
schedule.  
 
From time to time, additional areas may be designated for a ‘once only’ 
cut or as an extension of the schedule.  
 
Full details can be obtained by contacting the cemetery clerk: 
 
Email: cemetery@haxbytowncouncil.gov.uk 
Council office, Memorial Hall, The Village, Haxby, York, YO32 3HT 
 
The deadline for the receipt of tenders is 4pm on Monday 17 March 
2025. 
 
 
Jane Grant 
Cemetery Clerk 
Haxby Town Council 
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